
Middleton Police Patrol Officer 

Part-Time 

 

The Town of Middleton, New Hampshire (population approx. 1800) is seeking qualified 
candidates for the position of police officer. The community is located along the ME- NH border, 
this rural community is just minutes from the lake’s region and 40 minutes from the seacoast.​
The Police Department has an authorized strength of 3 full-time officers including the chief, 
several part-time officers, and a part-time administrative assistant.  

​
The ideal candidate will be self-motivated, community oriented and have an eagerness to learn. 
Ample training opportunities, ability to join the county regional tactical operations unit, 
mountain bike patrols, along with many other community policing opportunities.    

Patrol Officers receive experience in all aspects of a case, following cases from start to finish. 
The Town of Middleton has a competitive benefits package, with a competitive salary range. 
Starting salary commensurate with qualifications and experience. All interested are encouraged 
to apply, precedence will be given to those already NH certified.​
 

Middleton is an equal opportunity.​
For further information potential candidates are directed to the Chief of Police Scott Ferguson 
at policechief@Middletonnh.gov or 603-473-5212.​
To apply submit a resume and cover letter, in confidence, as a PDF attachment to 
policechief@MIddletonnh.gov, posting will remain open until position is filled. 
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